STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA

OFFICE OF STATE HUMAN RESOURCES
1331 MAIL SERVICE CENTER * RALEIGH, NC 27699-1331

PAT MCCRORY C. NEAL ALEXANDER, JR.
GOVERNOR STATE PERSONNEL DIRECTOR

September 9, 2013
MEMORANDUM

TO: The Honorable Senator Phil Berger, President Pro Tempore, NC Senate
The Honorable Representative Thom Tillis, Speaker of the NC House of
Representatives
Mark Trogdon, Director, Fiscal Research Division. General Assembly

FROM: C. Neal Alexander, Jr. W

SUBJECT:  Salary Report for Certain Licensed Professional Employees

Session Law 2013-360, Section 35.10A.(b) requires the Office of State Human Resources
(OSHR) to report salary actions taken by State agencies for employees in certain licensed
professional classifications. '

The attached report covers the period of July 1, 2013 through August 31, 2013. There was only
one salary action reported using the flexible salary administration guidelines for this period of
time.

If you have any questions about this report, please contact Shari Howard in OSHR Classification
and Compensation Division at shari.g.howard@nc.gov or 919-807-4881.

Attachment

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER
LOCATION: 116 WEST JONES STREET * RALEIGH, NC ¢ TELEPHONE: (919) 807-4800
WWW.OSP.STATE.NC.US
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